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Dollar-Limit Increase to the Term Contract for Deep Well and Well Pump Maintenance and Repair
Services for the Water Resources Department (Citywide)

Water Resources has requested the increase to support aging wells covering critical well work.
Performing scheduled well maintenance and inspections on a 6-year cycle will provide the City with
the necessary information needed to determine when the well will be coming to the end of its life.
Funding and replacement can then be planned.

The Water Resources Department and Purchasing recommend the dollar-limit increase with Weber
Water Resources, LLC; and Southwest Waterworks Contractors Inc.; by $200,000, from $280,000 to
$480,000 annually, based on estimated usage.
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